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Dear HAUS members and friends, 
  
Please join us for our next Stammtisch which happens to be a Potluck dinner, a nice 
way to taste different dishes and treats. 
 
Enjoy the beautiful views from the 50th floor of our New York Co-Chair Hilke Lindner’s 
private residence. 
 
You will also have the chance to meet our guest of honor Prof. Dr. Dieter Heermann, 
the new Vice Rector for International Affairs of Universität Heidelberg. 
 
When: Thursday, November 21, 2013, starting at 6:30pm 
Where: Manhattan Westside (Address will be sent to participants) 
  
Please RSVP by Monday, 18 November, at info@heidelberguniversity.org. 
 
And please let us know what you would like to bring to our Potluck. Appetizers, main 
dishes and desserts are all welcome. Do not worry if you are no Martha Stuart. Any 
addition to the buffet will be appreciated. 
Wine, beer and soft drinks will be provided. 
  
 
 
We look forward to seeing you on November 21. 
 
  
Herzliche Grüße 
 
Hilke Lindner, Nina Brandt and Jörg Schlatterer 
HAUS New York Chapter Co-Chairs 
 
 
 
For more information on Heidelberg Alumni U.S. (HAUS): www.haus.uni-hd.de 
Facebook HAUS: https://www.facebook.com/groups/159975210335/ 
LinkenIn HAUS: http://www.linkedin.com/groups?gid=2672853&trk=hb_side_g 
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